
WATERLEAF HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
COMMUNITY REOPENING UPDATE 

 
 
Dear Residents: 
 
 
 
First and foremost, we’d like to thank you for your continued patience and understanding while we 
are work on finding solutions to safely reopen our amenities.  
 
As mentioned in the previous communication, we are prepared to reopen the Amenity Center as 
soon as a full-time Amenity Center Director is in place to allow for proper cleaning and disinfecting 
of common pool area touchpoints.  
 
Unfortunately, there has been a delay in the hiring process due to COVID-19. We are putting every 
effort to get this resolved as soon as possible. Meanwhile, this time will be used to finalize restroom 
renovations and minimize any further inconveniences once the facilities reopen.  
 
At this time, we are extending the hours of operation for the basketball court and the playground to 
10:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. Friday through Sunday starting tomorrow, June 20th.  
 
We look forward to sharing good news about the phased reopening of our community soon.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anna Rusenko 
Property Manager 
 
 
Date: June 19, 2020 
 


